
Drills and Spirit Day Coming Your Way...

Friday, March 26th-Spirit Day Wear your favorite basketball team jersey
for March Madness

Fire Drill for the month of March

Tuesday, March 30th Intruder Drill (We want to do another one in close
proximity to the last one, so it feels like routine for our students.) It will be the
same format as the previous lockdown drill. I will verbally walk through the
drill step-by-step over the intercom as the classroom doors are checked. We
will also make sure our support staff is available to our students if needed.
Our drill will begin at 3:15. No one will be permitted in or out of the building
during that time.

Get Ready for Your Own Nature Connection!

The Richey staff has prepared items for small home gardens for all of our
families. We are going to begin distribution tomorrow through our car line. We
know some families arrive on campus early, so we will begin distributing at
approximately 3:15. If we are unable to give you your materials tomorrow, we
will get them to you before Spring Break.

Our remote families are welcome to visit Richey on Monday or Tuesday from
9:30-2:45. There will be instructions for pick-up posted in front of the building.

Each family will receive instructions, a plastic container for your garden, an
unopened bag of soil & a variety of seeds. Whether you live in an apartment or
a single-family home, this is something EVERYONE can do!

Please do two things...Clear an area so we can load your gardening materials.
Your trunk or back seat will work just fine.

AND



Take a picture of your family and or child gardening and submit it to
Alyssa.Armstrong@redclay.k12.de.us. We would like to add this to our social
media pages.

We hope this family project allows you to enjoy your family as well as the
peace that nature brings. I think we all can use a little extra peace these days.
Happy Spring Everyone!


